BARGAINING UPDATE  May 5, 2025

Thank you to all who attended one of the two bargaining information sessions that took
place last week.

ATU 1587 has formally notified Metrolinx of our intent to bargain; this means that within 30
days of the filing your Executive Board will be meeting with the employer to begin this round
of bargaining. Final preparations are currently underway to work out the logistics.

Your Union will be exchanging proposals with the employer shortly.

Over the past several weeks your Executive board has been busy meeting with members to
discuss your concerns and begin to shape our framework for bargaining. In addition, we
have received your survey responses and will include many of the items in our initial
proposal to Metrolinx.

Please continue to check back often, and refer other ATU members to the website, as this
page will remain current and will be updated as new information becomes available.

In solidarity,
Executive Board, ATU1587



